
HAVE YOUR SAY – A NEW 
WAY TO STRUCTURE 
COUNCIL’S SINGLE 
LARGEST INVESTMENT  
We’re seeking feedback on a 
proposal to change the structure of 
our investments in Marsden Maritime 
Holdings and Northport.  This relates 
to the ownership and control of one 
of our strategic assets, so requires an 
amendment to Te Mahere Roa – Long 
Term Plan 2024-2034. 

To find out more – and to have your 
say – visit our website or contact us on 
0800 002 004. 

www.nrc.govt.nz/MMHproposal

Feedback closes Friday 28 March 
2025
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